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6 June 2017 

 

ATTENTION PARENTS AND CAREGIVERS 

CHANGES TO MORNING KISS AND DROP 
 

From next Tuesday 13 June 2017, our two main driveway gates 

will not be open of a morning for you to drive into the school 

grounds to drop off your child.  
 

Instead, you will be required to drop your child outside the school in 

our designated Kiss and Drop area in Beresford Avenue. 

 

Remembering that this is a designated Kiss and Drop area, 

therefore, you are permitted to stop but not park between 

8.00am-9.30am and 2.30pm-4.00pm. Your child will be able to enter 

the school grounds via our pedestrian gate, which is kept unlocked 

at all times.  
 

A reminder that if you wish to accompany your child into school of a 

morning you are able to park in the cul-de-sac area in Beresford 

Avenue. Parking is permitted in this area all day, except from 

2.30pm-4.00pm.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this important child safety 

matter. 

 

 

Jon Godwin  
Principal  
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